
 

 

 

 
 

 

The Henry Ford Hospital Transplant Living Community (TLC) is recruiting transplant recipients 

and/or their family members who want to “give back!”   
 

A TLC Ambassador is a dynamic role, providing transplant lifestyle education and support to 

recipients and the recipient’s support team through interactions on K-16, lifestyle discharge 

education on H-6 and/or education and support through family meetings on K-16 and beyond. 
 

TLC Volunteer Ambassadors are special people!  A successful TLC Ambassador has or is   

willing to develop vital skills: 

• Good listener 

• Positive mental attitude 

• Makes patient and family #1 

• Tells own story without intimidating 

• Does not offer medical advice 
 

• Cares about well-being of patient and family 

• Does not compare personal journey 

• Acknowledges patients’ uniqueness 

• Respects patient confidentiality & privacy 

• Current knowledge and modeling of ACES 
 

 

  

https://www.henryford.com/locations/henry-ford-hospital 

1. Click on bottom left: “Volunteering”                                                   
2. Go To - Volunteer Opportunities: Henry 

Ford Hospital 
3. Open - Transplant Living Community 
4. Apply Online 
5. Under “Volunteer position you are 

interested in”  
please check TLC Program. 

6. Questions, please call TLC at 313-916-3612 

 

              
 


